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There are several points that are very troubling about this project.
The first is that the owners of this proposed plant will take it upon themselves to mitigate future
greenhouse gas emissions. The oil and gas industry has an extremely poor track record in that
regard! Leaving this chore up to them is like asking the fox to guard the henhouse. Another point is
that the methanol will be used to produce plastic manufacturing. The world is choking on plastic
waste and the oil industry is using plastic manufacturing as the new frontier for oil profiteering.
As the demand for gas and oil dwindles the oil companies are finding new ways to keep us tied to
their pipelines. Please do not allow this toxic facility to be constructed in Washington State , our
future investments in energy infrastructure should involve wind,solar and renewable energy. Thank
you,
Jay Pine


